
DID YOU KNOW... The most vulnerable children in our state have 
been on homebound instruction for decades.

THE  
FACTS

In 1993, NC put a cap on 
how much it was willing 
to spend on students with 
disabilities, and that cap 
hasn’t changed much in

 30 
years.

NC students with 
disabilities are 
on homebound 
instruction.

Over  
800 

receive a shortened day 
of school, according 
to Disability Rights NC 
and NC Dept. of Public 
Instruction (DPI).

Over  
300 

  

ensures that grant funds are available to public schools 
to support high-need, low incidence children who have 
educational needs beyond the school district’s capacity.

?

Learn more here at 
www.melmark.org/
mcs-hb478 or scan 
our QR code!

!

Support HB 478 to  
keep students  

with disabilities  
in school!

North Carolina

HB 478, The “Support 
Students with 
Disabilities Act”


